
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Tom Williams  
Lazari Investments Limited 
Greater London House 
Hampstead Road 
London 
NW1 7QX  
 

22nd July 2016 
 
 
Dear Tom,  
 
Re: Greater London House – Daylight and Sunlight 
 
Thank you very much for sending through the detailed drawings for Greater London House. You have 
asked me to consider whether the works you are performing will have any effect upon the daylight and 
sunlight amenity enjoyed by the neighbouring buildings. The answer is unquestionably no, as the works 
are restricted to infilling the central courtyard. The overall envelope of the building is not changing and 
therefore there will be no effect upon the neighbouring buildings.  
 
I trust this provides you with sufficient comfort, however, please do not hesitate to contact me should 
you wish to discuss further.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Nick Lane 
Director 
For and on behalf of Point 2 Surveyors Ltd  
 


